0DiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December €, 19€2

Standard 0il1 @ompany of Texas
Drawver *“S*
Monahana, Texas

Attn: Mr. J. L. Rowland, District Engineer
Dear Sir:

We have receivec the tabulatiorn of deviation survey tests which were
made on your #€ Jicarilla 4-26 well located in the Boulder-ancos field
in Bio Arriba County, New Mexico.

We have made a rough calculation and have found that the total deviation
is 365'. As the well is located only 330 feet from the north boundary

of the 40-acre tract upon which the well is located it is possible that
the bottom of the hole is located off the producing tract. It is,
therefore, necessary that we require that you furnisk us with a directional
survey from which the location of the bottom bf the htole can be determined
or in the alternative any other information which you may have which
indicates the location of the bottom of the hole. We will not be able

to assign an allowmble until this information has been received.

Yours very truly

Emery €. Arnolcd
Supervisor, Uistrict #3
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